
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

Request for Proposal: 

Dislocated Worker, Rapid Response & Layoff Aversion Services 

 
The South Bay Workforce Investment Board (SBWIB) hereby posts this Notice of 

Intent to Award a contract to ProPath, Inc. / Regenerate California Innovation (RCI) 

that has successfully responded and was selected to provide Dislocated Worker, 

Rapid Response & Layoff Aversion Services. 

Should you have any questions regarding this solicitation, please contact Justina 

Munoz at jmunoz@sbwib.org 

 

Posting date:  June 13, 2024 
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